
Minutes: Wayne County Planning Team-May 8, 2018 

Absent: Roger Clark, Jim McNeil, Fr. Symon 

The meeting started at 6:04pm 

Deacon Bob led the Opening Prayer 

Acceptance of the minutes for the last meeting: Motion by O’Connor, seconded by Owen 

Shannon requested that the agenda be adjusted to review ministry assessments and building Sub 
Committee information go first and then the scenario evaluations.  All agreed. 

Sub Committee for Buildings and Grounds: 

 Properties to be sold 

 Properties to be leased 

 Properties to be used in different ways 

We need people on the committee who can visit during the day. 

Mary Capone was concerned that this committee may infringe on things already happening in certain 
parishes.  Shannon noted that those things would be taken into consideration. But it was decided to hold 
for another meeting, the conversation about establishing a Building Sub-committee. 

Assessment of Ministries 

 Need staffing and training 

 Migrant Ministry and special interest should be included  

O’Conner said it took her 20 minutes to do the survey and that regular people would probably not have 
any clue about the questions. 

Deacon Bob mentioned that Blessed Trinity had done something similar a few years ago and got a good 
response. 

The survey can be done online and compiled by Survey Monkey. 

Deacon Greg said we will need paper copies. 

Add: Awareness of Migrant Ministry 

Provide a link to survey on paper copies 

Have staff linked separately 

Start the month of June and end by July 1 

Break for 7 minutes 

Scenarios: 

Open response:  Deacon Greg said there was no new input to the rankings. the question of fairness is 
going to be out there. 



Wider communication needed to narrow down the choice. 

Need a way to inform and get feedback from Parishioners. 

Need to communicate with all the Parishioners.  Decision was reached that Shannon would provide a) a 
list of Planning Team members; b) a short narrative on where we’ve been and where we are in the 
planning process; c) some priest data and d) map graphics of the remaining scenarios under consideration. 

Intent was to provide this data to parishioners during the month of May/June . . . handouts, binders, 
bulletin information . . . at the discretion of the parishes.  Ministry assessments could be handed out (with 
a roll-up of received data provided by the parishes) or taken on-line, with the “link” provided for in parish 
bulletins. 

Ministry assessments would be open through June. 

Meeting ended at 8:12pm 

 

Respectfully submitted 

Mary DeLisio 

  

 

 


